
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
25 January 2018 

 
 

Year 2 Trip to Hull Museums 
 
 

Dear Parent, 
 
On Thursday 1st February, the school will be taking the Year 2 class on a trip to visit the Hands on 
History Museum and the Streetlife Museum in Hull city Centre. During this visit, the children will 
take part in two led workshops which will be linked to the class topic for this term “A Victorian 
School Day and Life in a Victorian Home”. 
 
On the day of the visit, the children will need to be at school for normal school time of 9:00am, 
and will travel by coach into Hull. The children will return back at 2:30pm so will be back at school 
for normal leaving time of 3:15pm. 
 
Please ensure your child brings with them a packed lunch (containing no sweets, fizzy drinks or 
glass bottles) and a warm waterproof coat as the children will be outside during the day. 
 
We are asking parents to contribute £6 per child towards the costs of this trip, which will help go 
towards the entry and travel costs. This payment, as well as consent for your child to attend, can 
be made on the School Gateway app and must be made no later than Monday 29th January. If 
you have any issues with the app or would like any further information, please speak to either 
myself or Miss Wilson in the office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Dunnachie 
Year 2 Teacher 
 
 

 
 

 


